

RASC Committee Meeting 07.09.19

Minutes

In Attendance:

U11G	Naomi
U11B – T2	Jessica
U11B – T3	Willis
U13G – T3	Lyndsay
U13B – T2	Melissa
U13B – T3	
U15G – T3	Peggy
U15B – T2	Kristin
U17B – T2	William
U19B – T2	Barb Dolter

1 – Administrative

- Next meeting date – July 30 – 6:30

2 – Tournament discussion and date for next year

- Nick attended and discussed – We should make some decisions regarding the tournament before the break. He will send some recommendations to Barb, who will distribute to the group for discussion on July 30. - Fees, wristbands, balls, swag

3 – Year End RASC Banquet

- Deposit - done
- Menu – Kristin – doors open at 5:30, talking starts at 6:00
- Trophies – Denene has them, MHSA has been invoiced. When the teams are invoices after the final bill is received from Stampede, the cost will be split among the 10 teams.
- MC and guest speaker – Allan and Robert – Teams will choose a player to talk about coaches – 3 minutes max – Allan will announce recipients and coaches will give trophies to players.
- Tickets – July 29 – Kristin will collect money, extra names, and team numbers at FLC.
 - July 30 – Barb will collect money, extra names, and team numbers at MHC.
- Slideshow – Lyndsay would like the pics by July 24.

PLEASE MAKE SURE THAT ANY INFORMATION REQUIRING ACTION IS SHARED WITH COACHES AND MANAGERS.